
NSHA SPECIAL EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING - SEPTEMBER 10, 2012 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Ashley Bedingfield, Jenn Lott, Kent Gildersleeve, Doug 
Williams, Barbara Liptak and Nicole Regin. 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by President Doug Williams. 
 

Ashley nominated Corey Stewart as treasurer for the North Springs Homeowners 
Association. Jenn seconded this and all the members voted in favor of this 
nomination. 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 
 

Doug asked the members to approve two expenses: the P.O. Box for the 
neighborhood was due for renewal at the cost of $86.00 and the renewal for 
insurance liability for our association was also up for renewal at the cost of 
$785.00 for the year. Both of these were approved unanimously by the board. 
 

Doug announced that there were three checks we are in possession of that were 
over 120 days old and the bank said they would not take them. Our new 
treasurer indicated that he would look into this with the bank. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 
 

Jenn reported that Saturday, October 6 is the clean up day at Spalding Drive 
Elementary, including the park area. She suggested that we let our neighborhood 
know this and encourage them to come to the school to assist in the clean up. 
The board approved this and will communicate with the neighborhood in this next 
month. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 PM 


